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OCTOBER 3, 2017
NEBRASKA SUBMITS AMBITIOUS ESSA PLAN TO U.S.D.E.

The Nebraska Department of Education (NDE) has submitted the state’s Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) plan

to the U.S. Department of Education for review. ESSA was signed by President Barack Obama in 2015 and requires
states to set their own long-term achievement goals.
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